21 April 1995

Mr Warren Roberts Snauwaert Australia PO Box 349 TORONTO NSW 2283

Re: Bottom 10 Courts - GDTA

Dear Warren,

Please accept this letter as formal advice of this Associations acceptance of your proposal dated 27 March 1995.

We would like work to commence as soon as possible and look forward to your advice in that regard. Additionally, the following dates represent times which we will require all 10 lower courts:

April 29 through 30th October 28 through 30th

Also, we do not wish to have more than two courts out of action on any weekend.

Please advise when you will be able to commence work and how long you anticipate it will take to complete the resurfacing.

Faxed & mailed Original.

Sincerely,

Mavis Slingsby Secretary